
Email from President Russell regarding the LPC IPB Process with url links 

>>> from President Barry Russell 12/19/2013 6:39 PM >>> 
Dear LPC Family, 
  
Last Thursday, December 12th, the College Council took two very important votes that will 
impact the life of Las Positas College in a very positive way for many years to come.  The 
Council formally adopted the Planning, Budget, and Assessment Cycle for Las Positas College 
and also established the Integrated Planning Committee (IPC).  The IPC will play a central role 
in producing and recommending planning priorities at our college.  These two actions provide 
the campus with the assurance that actions taken will be in concert with the needs of the 
campus and bring the college closer to compliance with the accreditation standards. 
  
Personally, I would like to thank all the members of the Planning Task Force (2012-2013 and 
Fall 2013) who gave their time and energy to make this cycle come to life.  They participated in 
intense research and discussion before engaging all corners of the campus to come to a 
consensus.  What has resulted is a refined process that will serve the campus well. 
  
The first meeting of the IPC will be on February 13, 2014 from 2:30 to 4:30 (location 
TBD).  Anyone interested in serving on this committee should contact their constituent group 
to express their interest. 
  
Attached to this email are items which may be useful to you as we go forward: 

1.            Planning, Budget, and Assessment Cycle 
(http://grapevine.laspositascollege.edu/administration/TownMeeting.php , under Nov. 6, 
2013) 

2.            The Charge and Membership of the Integrated Planning Committee 

3.            An excerpt of the section of the College Council draft minutes 
 
If you have any questions or comments, as always, feel free to email or phone me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  
Barry A. Russell, Ph.D. 
President 

 
Ph 925.424.1001 
www.laspositascollege.edu  
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